
 

 

Announcement 
Order No. 754 Request for Data or Information 

Effective September 1, 2012 

To:  Transmission Planners 
 
Cc:  Distribution Providers 
       Generator Owners 
       Transmission Owners 
 
NERC Transmission Planners, 
 
On August 16, 2012, the NERC Board of Trustees approved the Order No. 754 Request for Data or 
Information and is effective September 1, 2012.  It is mandatory for each Transmission Planner 
within the United States to respond.  While it is not mandatory for registered entities in Canada to 
respond, Canadian entities are strongly encouraged to submit data so that decisions regarding the 
concern stated in Order No. 754 can be based on complete data across North America.  Please note 
that each Generator Owner, Distribution Provider, and Transmission Owner is required to support 
the Transmission Planner in completing the steps necessary to obtain the data for reporting. 

 
Click here: Order No. 754 Data Request 
Click here: Order 754 Project Page  
Click here: Transmission Planner Acknowledgement  Due to the period beginning over a 
holiday, acknowledgement must be submitted by Friday, October 5, 2012. 

 
For more information on this announcement or assistance, please contact DataRequest754@nerc.net (via 

email) or Wendy Kinnard (via email) or at (404) 446-9735. 

North American Electric Reliability Corporation 
116-390 Village Blvd. 
Princeton, NJ  08540 

609.452.8060 | www.nerc.com 
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